
Sir or Madam, 
 
The content of this bill is an afront to the rights of Oregonians guaranteed under the 2nd amendment of 
the U.S. Constitution and Article 1, Section 27 of the Oregon State Constitution.  I urge you to vote no on 
SB 978 and any other similar bills presented before this legislature. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
James Newby 
895 NW 12 Ave 
Canby, Oregon 09071 
 
jimnewby@canby.com 
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